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5 June 2025   
Nursery to Year 6 – Sports Day   
  
  
  
  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer   
  
We are excited to confirm that our Sports Days this year will be taking place as follows:   
  
Tuesday 17 June 2025  
09.15 - 12:00 for Year 3, 4, 5 and 6  
13.00 - 15.00 for Year 1 and 2  
Alongside this, learners in Year 1 through to Year 6 are also invited to wear their PE kits on 
Wednesday 18 June. They will be taking part in several activities throughout the afternoon. 
This will replace the day they take part in PE for this week. A further email will be sent out to 
remind parents.  
  
Wednesday 18 June 2025  
09.30 - 10.30 for Reception  
11.00 - 11.45 for Nursery   
  
All learners can come to school in their PE Kit for the day. Please also ensure that your child 
also has a:  

• Sunhat  
• Water Bottle  
• Jumper/Hoodie   

  
Please also ensure that sun cream has been applied to your child before they come to 
school.   
  
We welcome parents to watch on the day.   
  
Please note:  

• Penshurst Avenue gates will be locked after 9am. Exit and entrance after this time 
will be via Winthorpe Road. We will be unable to let parents through the gate after 
this time as we will be supervising the event.  

• There will be no toilet facilities open to parents.   
• There will be a limited number of chairs, so please bring your own or a picnic blanket 

if needed.   
• Be mindful of the School Streets scheme and enter only on foot during the restricted 

hours (except for permit holders) as signposted in these locations.   
• This is a large-scale event and as such photographs may be taken. We ask that if you 

do take photographs, you are mindful that other parents may not wish for their child's 
image to be captured, therefore, be careful to restrict any images taken to your child 
only, and do not share these on social media.   

  

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/


   

 

   

 

We look forward to seeing you on the day. In the event of inclement weather, we would 
contact you regarding postponement and would look to reschedule if possible.   
  
Yours faithfully   
  

  
Mrs M Preston   
Head of School  
 


